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Palm Beach County Music Teachers Association 






       Affiliated with:


      

Music Teachers National Association
 

       
 
 Florida State Teachers Association
Dear Parents,
Music-Thon December 2023 is right around the corner!  It is on Saturday, December 2, at Wellington Green Mall, 10300 Forest Hill Blvd., Wellington, FL 33414.  It is a public performance, and you, your friends, and your family may attend.  As soon as I have made the schedule, I will let you know when your child will perform.  Recital attire is requested.  
The annual Music-Thon sponsored by the Palm Beach County Music Teachers Association will raise funds for our charity this year, Grace Notes Music Foundation, an organization that funds music scholarships and community outreach programs to children in need. 
Please remember that your child must raise a minimum of $25.00 to participate.  I encourage you to raise as much as possible for this worthwhile cause.    The success of this effort is dependent upon people like you who are willing to give to our wonderful charity and could mean the difference in whether a student can participate in the orchestra or attend summer camp.  Your contribution and your efforts will make a difference! 
Please write a check to cover any cash that you collect.
All Checks must be made payable to: “Palm Beach County MTA, Inc.” and will be turned in to me at your lesson the week before Music-Thon.
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR CARING!

Sincerely,

